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As a part of our Social Studies unit of “December Celebrations, we went on “magic carpet rides” to other countries to learn a little bit more about other celebrations. We hopped onto our “magic carpet” and flew to three different destinations. Ask your child where we “flew” and what celebrations we learned about. We read some books to find out more information about these celebrations and compared what was the same about them and Christmas and what was different. 


Ask your child what we learned. 


We learned about Los Posadas in Mexico and learned to say “Merry Christmas” in Spanish. Ask your child to say it to you. We had fun using a Mexican sombrero to do the Mexican Hat Dance. Hannukah was another celebration we learned about. We listened to the Dreidel Song and many of the children have enjoyed spinning the dreidels. We learned about the Kwanza celebration and enjoyed the dance song that we learned!


 








We have emptied our cubbies for the Christmas break.  Some items may be getting too small.  They’ve also brought home their blankets for a wash. Please remember to send everything back to school in January.


blanket


indoor runners


full set of extra clothes  





At this time, I would like to thank you for sharing your children with me. They are a lovely group of young people and I appreciate their kindness and their hard work! I’d also like to take this time to thank you all for supporting your child’s school life - by helping them become independent, by reading with them, by showing an interest in their daily school activities, etc. All of this makes Westmount a wonderful place to work and learn!! Have an enjoyable and restful holiday and we’ll see you back on Tuesday, January 3rd. 





As a part of Math, we’ve been practicing making patterns. We made paper candy cane patterns. 











Happy birthday


To


Brynlee – Dec. 20


Nicky – Dec. 26





.





For the last couple of weeks, the children were busy making a present and card for you.  We hope that you like them.





Merry Christmas!


  Mrs. Sandra


      MacDonald








